May 19, 2004

MEMORANDUM TO: William D. Travers
Executive Director for Operations
FROM: Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/
SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - SECY-04-0076 - DEPARTMENT OF

VETERANS AFFAIRS (DVA) IMPLEMENTATION OF ITS
MASTER MATERIALS LICENSE (MML)

The Commission has approved the staff recommended Option 2, where NRC would conduct
annual reviews of the Department of Veterans Affairs’ (DVA) continued implementation of its
Master Materials License. The staff may use its discretion, without Commission consultation, to
implement the standard review frequency based on continued good performance of the DVA’s
MML oversight program.
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